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        22nd September 2022 

 

Dear Sir, 
  
On behalf of Stoneleigh & Ashow Parish Council and its residents, please allow me 
to extend our condolences to His Majesty The King and all members of the Royal 
family. 
 
Her Majesty was honoured and respected worldwide for her tireless duty and 
commitment of service, and admired for her devotion, dignity, and grace.  
. 
Yours faithfully, 
  
 
 
Richard Hancox 
Chairman of Stoneleigh & Ashow Parish Council 
 


